
Christmas Past – Where does Christmas come From? 
 
Friday 1st December 
 
A celebration of Christmas traditions at Norwich Cathedral with Hands On The Past‘s 
costumed interpreters.  
 
The event is intended to focus on Christmas in Tudor times (food, presents, decorations, 
clothes , traditions etc)  but can be adapted to look at other key periods: Anglo Saxon , 
Victorian and the World War 2 Christmas if there is sufficient demand for this.  
 
Costs will be £6 per child. Most suitable for primary through to Key Stage 3 (Lower 
Secondary).   Places are limited so book soon!  
 
For more information, or to discuss a booking, please contact Jill Napier, Community 
Education, Norwich Cathedral, 01603 218321 or communitylearning@cathedral.org.uk
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